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RIVER POINTE & WEST END CHURCH 
CELEBRATES 25 YEARS THIS YEAR, AND IT 
FEELS LIKE WE’RE JUST GETTING STARTED. 

It’s amazing to think that such a small group of committed believers starting a church 

in a living room could lead to thousands of people being eternally impacted by the 

Good News of Jesus. 

We are at an exciting time of investing in the future of our church to help more 

people find a meaningful relationship with Christ. Outlined below you will find  

what is needed to keep our ministry healthy and effective for the next generation.  

We are calling this new initiative...

I WILL.  

This initiative will allow us to reach our local communities and increase our support 

globally. This will also allow us to make major improvements on each campus as we 

make room for others. 

The I WILL initiative will expand our ministry to help many more people. There is 

much we can do together by simply responding, “I will” to this next season of our church. 

I will be the one you can count on.  

I will be the one that will pray and ask God for direction.  

I will be a part of the next exciting chapter of helping others find hope.  

In a world with so much uncertainty and trouble, the church 

brings real help to people in need. It’s time to step forward in 

faith. As exciting as the last 25 years have been, this next step 

is the beginning of some amazing things that will make such  

a difference for so many.   

I hope by the time you make your way through this page, 

you’ll feel excited to join me in saying, “I will!”


